
Jaci-Ann S. Chung 

for AFA-CWA International Vice President 
 
Dear Member of the Board of Directors, 
We live in a world that is ever-changing.  And while these changes can 
happen quickly or over the course of time, we, too, must change with it. 
People want information at their fingertips and outlets to express 
themselves.  Within the AFA-CWA, we need to assess where we are and 
make adjustments because it is critical to meet the needs of our Members.   
 
Yet, as Leaders, there are moments when we feel like we are alone.  That 
there is not enough time in the day or when we wonder “why am I doing 
this?”  Yet, you are not alone.  And while the day can slip by, we all came 
forward with one mission - to serve out Members.    

 
As an International Vice President candidate, I am committed to working with the International Officers and 
DC office to support you.  You are our Leaders who face Members at your locals and we are here to assist you 
with the tools and resources you need. 
 
The following are some ideas to help us engage, empower and strengthen the AFA-CWA: 

1) Elevating our basic tools for our Members and Leaders so that we can continue our momentum, 
together:  creating short videos on resources, ensuring we all have access to AFA-CWA materials (hard 
and soft copies), and ensuring all Leaders have a support network. 

2) Setting expectations on our AFA-CWA operations using a team approach while reinforcing the AFA-
CWA Mutual Respect policy. 

3) Inculcating our AFA-CWA brand from day 1 with new Flight Attendants on property by ensuring we 
have introductions and sharing resources so they do not seek us out only when there are problems. 

4) Enhancing our websites by setting baseline information that would assist all Members in learning 
about the AFA-CWA while ensuring our contact avenues are manageable. 

5) Assisting and supporting one another so we have reasonably healthy work-home balance. 
 
Our AFA-CWA tagline is “Stronger Together, Better Together” and I whole-heartedly believe in you and our 
union.  Let us come together, share our ideas, and raise each other up as the premiere Flight Attendant union! 
 
My name is Jaci-Ann S. Chung and I ask for your vote for AFA-CWA International Vice President. 
For more information about me and my campaign, please click:  jc4intlvp  Thank you. 

 

 

https://jc4intlvp.com/

